
 

GaramycinTM Ophthalmic Ointment Now Available from Fera Pharmaceuticals  

NEW YORK-October 18, 2010-Fera Pharmaceuticals announced the launch today of preservative free 
Garamycin (gentamicin sulfate) Ophthalmic Ointment USP. 

Providing an alternate gentamicin formulation, without preservatives, was an unmet need Fera was glad 
to fill.  When Erythromycin Ophthalmic Ointment was in short supply in 2009, the CDC recommended 
the use of another brand of gentamicin ophthalmic ointment that contains preservatives, as an 
alternative treatment for the prophylaxis of ophthalmia neonatorum.  Following its use in newborns, the 
FDA received several reports of cases involving lid swelling and dermatitis, appearing soon after or a few 
days after ointment application. Most cases had been mild and did not require additional treatment; 
however, some cases were more severe and were associated with blistering of the skin1.  

 “Garamycin is a brand name physicians have relied on for years to treat various ocular bacterial 
infections.  So when we had the opportunity to bring this trusted brand back, we did.  And the fact that 
it’s preservative free, is just another reason why it should become the gentamicin of choice.” says Craig 
Salmon, VP of Sales at Fera. 

 
About Fera Pharmaceuticals, LLC 
 
Fera Pharmaceuticals is a privately held company.  The company goal is to realize opportunities via 
acquisitions, in-licensing, developing and marketing abbreviated new drug applications (ANDAs), new 
drug applications (NDAs) and 505(b)(2) NDA products.  For more information visit 
www.ferapharma.com. 
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Susan McDougal 
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contact@ferapharma.com 
 
Garamycin is a trademark of Fera Pharmaceuticals, LLC. 
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